
 
 

ACT Eight Ball Association 
Captains Meeting Monday 6 November 2023 

Minutes 
 

1. Meeting Opened 

 Apologies – Joseph Morrall, Ron Farmer   

 Proxy – Leigh Myers 

 Minutes from previous meetings  

Annual General Meeting (AGM) Minutes be accepted as tabled  

Proposed Matt Harmon 

Seconded Paul Chapelli 

For Against  Abstain 

16 0 1 

     

September Minutes be accepted as tabled  

Proposed Matt Harmon 

Seconded Paul Chapelli 

For Against  Abstain 

16 0 1 

 

2. President’s Report 

 Matt H provided an update on the nationals, advising that the event was run really well, and the 
venue was great.  Matt congratulated the ladies team on coming runner-up and also 
congratulated Nicole Welsh, Lesieli O’Connor and Nathan Miller on their Australian Team 
selection. 

 Matt read out the manager’s report from Fred Johnson and also noted a few instances of poor 
behaviour that Matt and Nicole were required to address during nationals. 

3. Vice President’s Report 

 Paul C advised that presentation night is on Saturday 25 November and Champion of Champions 
is now into week 3. 

4. Secretary’s Report 

 Nicole W provided a recap of the AEBF AGM.  In particular, nationals will move to South Australia 
in 2024 and they will not be using Supreme Tables.  Nicole also congratulated Matt Harmon for 
his induction into the AEBF Hall of Fame. 
 

5. Treasurer’s Report  

NIL 

6. Tournament Director’s Report 

 State of Origin round 3 is on this weekend and rankings will be out soon.  The adjudicators comp 
will be held on 18 November with the 2024 summer competition to commence on 10 January. 

 



7. Assistant Tournament Director’s Report  

NIL 
 

8. Webmaster's Report 
 
NIL 

 
9. Fundraising Coordinator  

 Lissi C advised there will be fundraising activities at the presentation night. 
 

10. Junior Development Officer’s Report 

 ACT will field a full squad at the 2024 Australian Junior Championships to be held in Canberra 
from 15-20 January 2024. 
 

11. Assistant Junior Development Officer’s Report 

NIL 

12. Vacant 

13. Vacant 

14. Vacant 

15. General Business 

 Ron Farmer expressed interest in undertaking the role of Head Umpire and as such was 
appointed unopposed. 

 Warren M asked about the possibility of having three doubles matches rather than two.  There 
was some general discussion, but Graham advised he would survey players and report back. 


